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Completion of  PIVET Medical Centre Acquisition 

Monash IVF Group Limited (ASX: MVF, the “Company” or “Monash IVF”) is pleased to announce the 

acquisition of PIVET Medical Centre as announced on 18 May 2022, has completed. PIVET Medical 

Centre is a Perth, Western Australia and Cairns, Queensland provider of fertility services.  

In commenting on the acquisition of PIVET Medical Centre, Monash IVF Group’s Chief Executive Officer 

& Managing Director, Michael Knaap said: ““Through the acquisition of PIVET, Monash IVF Group now 

has a truly national footprint with a presence in every mainland state and capital city of Australia. With 

Monash IVF’s 50 plus years of experience and PIVET’s high-quality team of doctors, scientists and 

support staff, we are confident of establishing a strong foothold in WA and gaining market share.” 

Authorised by the Chairman and Managing Director 

 

For further information please contact:  

Michael Knaap     Malik Jainudeen 

Chief Executive Officer & Managing Director  Chief Financial Officer & Company Secretary 

Monash IVF Group    Monash IVF Group 

T: +61 3 9420 8235    +61 3 9420 8235 
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